
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 11/12/20226:44:04 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

11/12/2022 

MR christiaan Silva 
23 / 19-23 Waine ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2022/1986 -27 Waine Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Dear Sir/Madam, as a long term resident of Waine St, I have grave concerns about the 
development in terms of: the work involved in building the development, the stacked parking 
capability and the additional traffic/disturbance the development will cause. As such the 
development should proceed. Rgds, Christiaan Silva 
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